[image: image1.wmf] 


the Australian Society for Medical Research

ACN  000 599 235 - ABN 18  000 599 235
145 Macquarie Street. Sydney, 2000

Ph: (02) 9256 5450, Fax (02) 9252 0294

Email: asmr@world.net,

Website: www.asmr.org.au

Executive Officer: Catherine West

MEDIA ALERT

ULTIMATE PRIVACY BREACH – YOUR GENES STAMPED ON A GENETIC PASSPORT 

The Human Genome Project has changed humanity – and thrown up many ethical challenges. 

One of the world’s foremost cancer scientists, Professor Mary Hendrix of the Children’s Memorial Research Center and Northwestern University in Chicago, is this year’s Australian Society for Medical Research 2004 Medallist. 

Professor Hendrix is touring Australia for Medical Research Week, June 5–12, and will address the National Press Club on this fundamental human issue. She will discuss:

· Mapping the human genome means our children can never escape their genetic passports – who protects the information and how do we use it to improve our health and longevity?

· What are the economic benefits of investing in research and who pays for tomorrow’s discoveries?

Professor Hendrix is a member of the National Human Genome Advisory Council and the immediate Past-President of the Federation of American Societies for Experimental Biology, the largest coalition of research groups in the US, representing over 75,000 scientists.

WHAT:


National Press Club Telstra Address

WHEN:

12.30pm, Wednesday 9 June 2004

WHERE:

16 National Court, Barton, Canberra.

WHO:
ASMR Medallist Professor Mary Hendrix, President and Scientific Director, Children’s Memorial Research Center and Northwestern University in Chicago and Member of the Human Genome Research Council.
For media interviews contact:
Anne Hayward on 0419 893 922






Niall Byrne on 03 5253 1391 or 0417 131 977
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